
Ibero American Chapter of NATS at PEVOC 2024!

Singing Pedagogy in Spanish and Portuguese

Congratulations to our Board of Directors members, Isabel Villagar and Luciano Simões-Silva, for their active 
participation in the Pan-European Voice Conference (PEVOC) 2024, held in Santander, Spain, this September. 

Isabel and Luciano represented the Ibero-American chapter of NATS, engaging in a Roundtable on September 
6. They discussed singing pedagogy in Spanish and Portuguese with other international experts.

 Kudos to them for their outstanding work at such a prestigious conference!

Sincerely,

Dr. Blas Canedo Gonzalez

President of the Ibero-American Chapter of NATS
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